
 
  
  

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

24th  March 2017  

Celebrating Reading Week 
    

                                               
 

 

 

                                                                                                                             

Launching of 

the Library: 

 

A member of 

the Friends of 

Hillcroft has 

beautifully 

decorated the 

library. 

This week the children have been using the library 

for the first time, they will be able to borrow books 

from next week. 

David Fuller, author of the Alfie Jones series of 

books, spent the day with KS2 on Wednesday. He 

read a chapter of his book, and inspired the 

children, telling them about his experiences being 

an author.  

 

Mrs Bedonebyasyoudid, a fairy from the Waterbabies, 

visited KS1. She read extracts to them from a very old 

edition of her book that has been in her family for 

generations. 

 

 

‘Rapunzel Rapunzel let 

down your long hair’ 

chanted Reception class, 

when they were visited by 

Rapunzel on Thursday, who 

retold her fairy tale. 

Year 1 visited Caterham Hill Library where they 

joined in a story time session.  

Our thanks go to all the volunteers who have 

helped make this week so special. 

  



 

Fundraising 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          

  
Elephant of my Heart  

Saturday 1st April at 2.00pm at the Caterham British Legion 

Prospero Theatre presents a one hour interactive workshop for children. It is a wonderfully 

inventive join-in musical workshop for children aged 6 -12 years old . 

A nine year old girl recovering from an injury is visited by an elephant and a host of other 

splendid animals who help her believe that one day she will fly. Come along, play some of the 

characters, and do your bit to guide her to the light at the end of the tunnel.  

This is uplifting interactive storytelling with songs, physical theatre and plenty of chances to 

imagine!  

Adults £8.00 / Children £7.00, family of four £20.00 

TO BOOK – www.prosperotheatre.com 

 

Prospero Theatre are based in Caterham but perform nationally. For further information contact 

Beth Wood at: bethwood@prosperotheatre.com   

 

We celebrated Comic Relief with a mufti day – everyone was invited 

to ‘wear red for Red Nose Day’.  So far we have raised just over £400 

and there is still some money to collect in. 

The Reception Team held a cake sale after school on 

Wednesday to raise funds towards their school trip to Bocketts 

Farm. They were thrilled to raise £230.00 and would like to thank 

everyone for their support and generosity. 

 

 

Reminders 

The next Parents Forum is on Tuesday 28th March at 9.00, the focus of this forum will be 

communication. We hope you wil be able to join us. 

 

Tuesday is also the Reception Class Easter Bonnet Parade. The parade starts at 2.00pm in the 

main hall, please ensure you have sent your reply slip back if you are able to attend. 

Thursday is the last day of Term, we break up at the usual time. We are back to school on 

Tuesday 18th April. 
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